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I took this photo of seven vehicles parked by folks who were hiking on DeBoer lands on the 
afternoon of December 14. Just after I took the photo, another vehicle arrived. This 
illustrates the popularity of hiking on the DeBoer lands and the importance of public 
access to these lands. 

Please be reminded that lacking a separated path, walking along Gustavus’s main roads is 
inherently dangerous, especially in icy conditions. 
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